FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Snellville, (Atlanta) GA, May 18, 2005 - Davis Advertising, Inc. has
just been notified that its television commercial for American
LubeFast® entitled, "Time for a Change," has received a Telly award in
 the 26th Annual Telly Awards.

Davis Advertising, Inc.'s award-winning work is a "slice of life"
parody that introduces viewers to a young married man who is missing
out on various family activities because he is always changing the oil
in his classic GTO convertible. The family's golden retriever tires of
this and takes action by pulling the man out from under the car while
a voiceover asks, "Isn't it Time for a Change?"

Agency principal, Robert Davis wrote, directed and produced the spot
using local talent and facilities. He also produced the original
soundtrack in the agency's in-house Pro Tools® recording studio. [The
agency has now added an in-house Avid® video editing suite.]

Founded in 1978, the Telly Awards is the premier award honoring
outstanding local, regional, and cable TV commercials and programs, as
well as the finest video and film productions. The Telly Awards
annually showcases the best work of the most respected advertising
agencies, production companies, television stations, cable operators
and corporate video departments in the world. The Telly Awards is a
widely known and highly respected national and international
competition and receives over 10,000 entries annually from all 50
states and many foreign countries.

In addition to receiving the 2005 Bronze Telly, Davis Advertising,
Inc. has recently received two Gold awards in the 2003 Aurora
Awards, "An International Competition Honoring Excellence in the Film
and Video Industries." In addition, the agency's pro-bono Public
Service Announcement (PSA) addressing the 911 terrorist attacks is
exhibited annually at the Cannes Lion's Advertising Festival as part
of Adforum.com's Advertising Community against Terrorism (ACT)
initiative.
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